
 

 

Across Government Contract for the Provision of Postal Services 

The South Australian Government Postal Services Agreement with Australia Post secures a 
range of discounts off Australia Post’s optional services and a range of benefits to assist 
customers in sourcing postal services. 

The Agreement is managed by Strategic Procurement within Department of the Premier and 
Cabinet on behalf of the Minister for the Public Sector, and secures discounted pricing for a 
range of optional services to be made available to customers throughout the term. 

Australia Post’s Optional Services, incorporates: 

o Parcel Services; 

o Courier and Freight Services; 

o e-Parcel Services; 

o Customer Data Cleansing; 

o International Post and Pack and Track; 

o Print Post; and 

o Unaddressed Mail. 

The Agreement commenced on 1 November 2015, to remain in place for a period of two (2) 
years, until 31 October 2017, with an optional additional three (3) periods of twelve (12) 
months.  

The contract does not attract a Contract Administration Fee/Levy. 

Local Government customers wishing to gain access to this Agreement will be required to 
complete and return an ‘Agency Opt-In Notice’ application form to the Contract Manager 
(details below).  

Further Information 

For further information, please contact Strategic Procurement: 

Chris De Musso, Category Manager 
Telephone: (08) 8462 1066 
Email: chris.demusso@sa.gov.au 

Rema Ghosn, Contract Manager 
Telephone: (08) 8462 1529 
Email: rema.ghosn@sa.gov.au 
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